
Skedaddle Ridge Trails People Inc. -- Club #51 

Minutes:  August 2022 
Note:  There was no meeting held in July 

The August 28th meeting was held at the Mount Pleasant Community Center starting at 3:30 PM. The 

meeting commenced following a corn boil enjoyed by members.  

Minutes:  The minutes of the June 2022 meeting were read. Moved by Stirling, seconded by Kevin, “The 

minutes are approved as presented”.  Carried. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Allison presented the financial report. Moved by Allison, seconded by Alex, “The 

Treasurer’s report is approved as presented.”  Carried. 

 

Old Business 

1. Trail:  Following discussion, it was decided not to forfeit any #25 trails. 

2. Night Run:  It was suggested the Club consider doing another night run which was very popular a few 

years ago.  Curtis will report at next meeting.  Volunteers required to organize this event. 

3. Nashwaak Valley Connection: Club members decided to keep our Rte. 107 boundary approved prior. 

Pictures were taken of areas requiring maintenance to conform to government standards.  

4. Trail Maintenance:  Some repairs have been undertaken at the Crawford Rest area.  Some brush needs to 

be cleared on some trails.  Additional gravel is required on some approaches to bridges.  Trails require new 

signs to conform with updated trails.   

 

New Business: 

1.  Trail Permit:  The 2023 Trail Permits will be available at our current locations on October 1, 2022.    

2.  Trailer: There is an opportunity to sell the drop-deck trailer and recover our investment. 

3.  Treasurer: Allison indicated after 30 years of service to Skedaddle Ridge, it was time to relinquish 

some responsibilities.  For this reason, he will not be re-offering for the Treasurer position in 2023. 

 

Date to Remember:   Fall Rally:  Members were reminded of the Fall Rally Sat. 

October 1st, commencing from Sugar Moon. 
 

Ray moved meeting adjourn at 4:00 PM.  

 

Next meeting: Sept. 29th, 7:00 PM Mount Pleasant Community Center.  

 

2023 Skedaddle Ridge Club #51 Trail Permits are available starting 

October 1st, at the locations referenced on the website. 
 


